
 

See productsafety.gov.au for  
Australian product recall information 

 

Do you own this product? 

Honda BF175D/BF200D/BF225D/BF250D outboard 
motors 

Honda High Horse Power Four Stroke Petrol V6 Marine 
Engine Outboard in four different models. 

• BF175D 

• BF200D 

• BF225D 

• BF250D 

Please see list of serial numbers on the Product Safety 
Australia website. 

Dates sold: 17 May 2019 – 11 July 2023 

 

Why the product is recalled: A mechanical defect in the actuator link 
rod in the engine may not allow the boat to shift out of forward gear. 

Hazard: There is a risk of serious injury or death if the actuator link rod 
fails and the boat crashes or is unable to stop. 

 

Consumers should stop using boats with the recalled engines 
immediately. 

 
Consumers should contact their nearest Authorised Honda Marine Dealer 
and arrange for their outboard engine to be inspected and repaired, free 
of charge. 

 

Ask our staff to find out more about the recall. 

customer.relations@honda.com.au  

Customer Relations on 1300 559 846 

 

Purchased from: Please see list of retailers on the Product Safety 
Australia website. 
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